VI. CONCLUSION
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CONCLUSION

We the undersigned San Mateo County
Animal Task Force members, have spent seven
months studying the pet population problem.
We do not support the concept that no one
may own an intact dog or cat without special
permission from the government. Mandatory
neuter and spay is inappropriate and we ask
that the Sturla/Nolan Ordinance be replaced

by the programs presented herein.
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